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Southside A’s  

2016 Board of Directors* 
 

Officers: 

Director: Jim Wingo*     404-683-7344 

nosomi2@gmail.com   

Vice-Director: Pat Tyler*    706-594-4610 

pat@patpamtyler.com  

Rec. Secretary/ Corr. Secretary:  

            Kathy Huey*     770-328-4228 

                    kkhuey@gmail.com 

Treasurer:     Cheryl Simpson*    770-463-5833 

simp94@bellsouth.net 

Standing Board Positions: 

Past Dir./Advisor:  Jason Carne* 

28modela@att.net 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                              (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant)  

Member-at-large: 

Tom Romine* 

Committee Chairpersons: 

Tech Chair:            Tom Romine 

Membership:      Jim Johnston 

Activities Director: Dick Carne 

Mileage keeper:               Pat Tyler 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell 

Visit our website! 
 

Southsideas.com  

 

 

  2018 Southside A’s Club Events  

 

April 1 Easter Day Avondale Parade 

April 21 Monastery of the Holy Spirit, Conyers 

May 12 Car Games, Chattahoochee Bend State 
Park, Newnan 

May 28 Memorial Day Parade, Senoia 

June 2 Summer Social at Besch’s 

July TBD Kennesaw Mountain – Barnsley 
Gardens 

August TBD Georgia Infantry Museum, Columbus 

September TBD Fall Tour-Dick & Jane 

October TBD Swan House Tour & Brookhaven 
Country Club 

October 17-20 Sweet Home Alabama Tour 
w/Central Alabama club 

November TBD Annual Business Meeting 
 

2018 Events of Interest   
 

April 12-15 MARC Membership Meet, Granville, 
OH 

May 3-5 Southeastern Touring Group Spring 
Tour to Low Country Tour, SC 

May 17-20 Social Security Run 

June 24-July 1 MARC Nat’l Meet, Branson, OH 

June 24-29 MAFCA Nat’l Convention, 
Sparks/Reno, NV 

Sept. 29-30 Atlanta Concours d’Elegance, 
Chateau Elan. 
Saturday show is for clubs and 
individual collectors. 

December TBD Christmas Open House – Bentley’s, 
Maysville 

 

 

Editor’s Note:    

There’s lots to read about in this month’s issue, from tour 

recaps, tech tips, and upcoming activities.  Be sure to peruse 

everything, and mark your calendars for upcoming events. 

Mark April 20th on your to-do list – Ice Cream Nights at 

Culvers in Newman begin again. Come at 6:00 for dinner, or 

7:00 to just indulge in deliciousness. 

We also welcome Snyder’s as a new advertiser. 

Happy Easter, and a big welcome to Spring!  

--Gwyneth  

mailto:nosomi2
mailto:pat@patpamtyler.com
mailto:kkhuey@gmail.com
mailto:simp94@bellsouth.net
mailto:Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
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Notes from Our Director 

We’ve kicked off our touring season this year with a bang.  Pat Tyler led us on our first mystery tour to 

LaGrange, Georgia, and a visit to the beautiful Hills and Dales Estate. For those that have not visited 

this venue, I would strongly suggest a visit.  Our group enjoyed the day and the surrounding gardens.  

Many thanks to Pat for putting this on.  Don’t be surprised if we have another mystery tour soon. 

We also had a delightful tour to Savannah with eleven cars and 26 members/visitors participating.  We 

spent our first day touring the sights and sounds of Savannah.  The following day we visited the 

Richmond Hill Historical Society Museum where we were entertained and educated on Henry Ford’s 

community experiment at Richmond Hill.  Like everything Henry touched, he left a lasting legacy for 

the citizens of this once impoverished area of Georgia.  

Henry Ford also owned and restored Fort McAllister, the last for to fall on Sherman’s March to the Sea.  

We were allowed to drive our cars onto the grounds of the Fort and enjoyed a private tour and arms 

demonstration.   

We finished off our tour with a delicious seafood dinner at Love’s Seafood Restaurant. After dinner we 

all enjoyed the beautiful sunset as we said goodbye to our Savannah visit.  If you missed this one, you 

missed something special.  Congratulations to Pat Tyler for receiving the Broken Chicken Award. Come 

on out on our next tour to find out all about this “prestigious” award. 

Next we will have an Easter Parade in Avondale on April 1st and a one-day tour to the Monastery in 

Covington. Look for details in this newsletter. 

We are all excited about the coming summer months and more interesting tours ahead.  So, come on out. 

We will be starting out Thursday Ice Cream Nights soon, so look out for the kick-off to this year’s 

calorie laden fun. 

Get those cars read, we’re going to have some fun! 

See you down the road,         

      -Jim   HERE YE, HERE YE!  

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!  Happy  Anniversary!  

  
7th    - Joanne Minter 2nd  –  Don & Debbie Pelham 
23rd -  Liz Horne 20th  -  John & Tess Keller 
 21st  -  Robert & Julie Carden 
 25th  -  Mike & Cathy Harrington 
  
  

 

WELCOME! 

Mark & Pat Gamble 

of Pine Mountain, GA 

and 

Steve & Lavern Anderson 

of Newnan, GA 
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   MYSTERY TOUR RECAP 

     LaGrange and Hills & Dales  

                             (Thanks to Jim Wingo for contributing photos) 

 Well, it’s no MYSTERY that our first “Mystery Tour” was a rousing success! A grand time was had by 

all, from the picturesque drive from Sharpsburg to LaGrange for a nice Southern lunch buffet, to a really 

terrific tour of Hills & Dales, the impressive Callaway home near LaGrange College. 

 Thanks go to Pat Tyler for organizing the outing that 

resulted in a full day of fun.  We managed to keep the 

destination a mystery pretty well….but the next one will be 

kept in deep hiding until that very day. 

 Jim Wingo led us down to LaGrange on a perfectly 

beautiful day, showing quite a lot of Spring green along the 

way.  We met up with Pat and several other members and 

guests, for the last leg of the drive into the square for lunch.  

Everyone did what the club does best, and that’s to eat heartily 

and share warm camaraderie. 

 On we went to Hills & Dales where we were 

able to have a fun photo shoot in front of the 

stately Visitor Center.  Leaving the cars on 

display while we had our tour no doubt 

delighted other patrons to the venue. 

 The Callaway home, completed in 1916, 

replaced the home of Sarah Ferrell, the first 

developer of the extensive gardens, and her 

husband.  Young Mr. Fuller Callaway visited the gardens, 

as the gate was open to all who wished to explore, and he 

declared to Miss Sarah that he would purchase the 

property some day; and indeed he did, in 1911.  The new 

home was built to complement the gardens, and Fuller’s 

wife, Ida Cason Callaway cared for and expanded them.  

 Unique to this home among most historic places is the 

fact that nothing is roped off, we could go into every room, 

and consequently got 

a true sense of what it was like to live and raise a family here.  It was a 

very welcoming atmosphere to be sure.  And the Callawa Foundation has 

been an ongoing benefactor to multiple projects in LaGrange, a city they 

loved dearly.  Their goal was, and is, to “do good.” 

 A return scenic drive was the perfect end to an enjoyable “Mystery 

Tour.”    (More photos on the following page) 

Hills & Dales 

Members’ cars outside Visitor’s Center 

Charlie Biggs, Pat Tyler, Gwyneth Shotwell & Fred 
Huey on the tram. 
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Inside the hothouse.  

Judy Merrill, Kim Wingo & Cheryl Simpson. 

Hothouse specimens. 
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Highlights of March Board Mtg. 

March 14, 2018, Partners Pizza, Braelin 

Village, Peachtree City 

Meeting called to order by Jim Wingo. Previous 

minutes accepted. 

Board members present: Jim Wingo, Cheryl 

Simpson, Pat Tyler, Gwyneth Shotwell, Tom 

Romine. 

Also attending:  Dick Carne, Ray Besch, Mike 

Shotwell, Bob Simpson. 

Treasurer's Report by Cheryl Simpson – See box 

below. 

Cheryl also shared a letter from the Modesto A’s, 

requesting donations of raffle items for the 

National Meet in Reno, taking place this summer.  

First-time request.  Some discussion by the board, 

but no action taken. 

Membership:  Jim Johnston not present. However, 

Cheryl reported that we have new members, the 

Andersons and Gambles.  She also reported that the 

last couple of members who have not paid dues are 

being checked on by Jim. 

Newsletter Editor: Gwyneth Shotwell noted that 

Jim Wingo has made contact with Snyder’s as a 

new advertiser, however, the artwork has not been 

received yet. Jim will follow up. 

Technical Chair – Tom Romine: Discussion 

regarding next club tech meet.  Tentative date set 

of May 26 at Tom’s garage. Tentative subject: 

Carburetors.  

Activities Chair – Dick Carne: Discussion 

regarding a Planning Meeting to schedule the 

second half of the year.  Date set for May 11 at 

Dick’s home, 2:00 PM. 

Dick shared an invitation from John Maloney from 

Georgia MAFCA for his annual “Farm Day,” April 

27. 

Mystery Tour recap:  Consensus was that the 

tour was very successful and fun. Pat made the 

suggestion that for future Mystery Tours the 

approximate cost be included in the invitation, 

so that there are no monetary surprises.  Also, 

Jim put information about our tour on the 

MAFCA Facebook page and the editor of The 

Restorer contacted him about putting some 

photos in the next issue of the magazine. They 

will be included in the “Out and About with 

your Model A.” 

New Business:  Jim Wingo led a discussion on the 

idea of the Board having an annual tour, planned 

and handled by members of the Board.  The idea 

will be explored further, but it met with positive 

responses.  Ray Besch offered the suggestion that 

an outline of tour organization tips be developed as 

an aid in reaching out to potential involvement by 

club members in leading tours. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:30. 

Next meeting – April 20, 12 Noon, at Partner’s 

Braelinn in Peachtree City. 

---Minutes submitted by Gwyneth Shotwell for 

Kathy Kelly Huey, March 17, 2018 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

APRIL 27, 2018! 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Balance as of January 31, 2018: $3,198.81 

Deposits: Dues $100.00 

Expenses:  $0.00 

Balance as of February28, 2018: $3,298.81 
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AVONDALE EASTER PARADE 

Sunday, April 1, 2018 

Come with us as we join other vintage car clubs in the annual Avondale Estates Easter Parade, on 

Sunday, April 1.  We will caravan together out of Palmetto, and gather at the Twin Oaks Shopping 

Plaza at 1:30, where we can meet new car friends, grab a bite to eat at one of the small eateries, and 

then parade through the neighborhood. 

You may softly lob candies to the children along the route, and then we will finish the parade at the 

park where there will be light refreshments, and a chance to let the spectators see our cars up close. 

MEET: Ramah Baptist Church parking lot, 502 Ramah Dr. (and Hwy 29), Palmetto, GA 30268 

TIME:  12:15 for a 12:30 departure.  Remember to have the usual empty and full tanks. The drive will 

take about an hour. 

RSVP:  To let us know if you’re in the caravan from Palmetto. We don’t want to leave you behind! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Great opportunity for youngsters! 

“Thinking is the hardest work there is, which is 

probably the reason so few engage in it.” 

--Henry Ford 
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MONASTERY of the HOLY SPIRIT TOUR: 

Saturday, April 21, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see email from Kathy Kelly Huey from MARCH 22, which contains full information. 

RSVP: kkhuey@gmail.com or 770-328-4228. NOTE: Be sure to let her know your choice of sandwich! 

Here is the schedule for the day: 

DEPART:  8:30 am, Publix parking lot, South Hwy 74 & Holly Grove Dr., Peachtree City. 

9:15 – Potty stop. 

10:00 – Arrive at the Monastery. 

10:00-10:45 – Tour the Heritage Center. 

10:45-12:00  - Visit the Abbey Bonsai Nursery, Green House and Abbey Gift Shop. 

12:00-12:15 – Visit the Monastery church. 

12:15 – Join the monks for midday prayer, with traditional chanting OR visit the beautiful lake beside 

the church.  

12:30 – Lunch. Pre-ordered box lunch, $11.00 each. 

1:00 – Depart monastery. 

1:45 – Potty stop. 

2:30 – ICE CREAM at Brusters in Peachtree City, 103 Lexington Circle, 30269 

This is sure to be a very interesting and uplifting tour in beautiful surroundings, practically in our own 

backyard. 

 

 

mailto:kkhuey@gmail.com
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Monthly Member Photos: This month we begin a new feature that will showcase our wonderful 

members and their cars!  (And don’t worry if you don’t own a Model A . . . we’ll feature you as well)   

  

Tom and Betty Miller: 

Tom and Betty’s love of 

Model A’s actually began in 

high school.  Tom had a 

Model A truck, which was 

notable for being the car that 

Betty learned to drive in. 

Later came a blindback, and 

later still came marriage and 

a baby. Well, reality arrived 

with daughter Laura, and it 

was time to take a pause 

from the old car hobby. 

Fast forward and we find 

our intrepid couple 

becoming the proud owners 

of Daisy, their 1930 Fordor.  

They know her pedigree back to the beginning: Purchased new, the car was driven by the owner until his 

death during WWII.  The wife continued to drive the car regularly until the battery died, at which time, in 

1948, she switched to a Studebaker and put the Model A in the garage, where it sat for several decades. 

Tom’s cousin ended up with it after helping the descendants sell the original family’s cars, and having to 

curb his own old car habit a bit, brought Daisy to Tom and Betty.  Within one day Tom had her running, and 

they’ve never looked back.  And we all know how much they love touring near and far, and sharing this 

survivor with folks wherever they go, which has added up to 54,000 miles. Wow! 

SAVANNAH & RICHMOND HILL 
By Jim Wingo 

 
 Three cars set off Thursday March 22 to Savannah; meeting two more cars in Monticello we drove 250 

miles without any issues. Six cars trailered to the hotel giving us a total of eleven cars and 26 members and 

guests.  

 Friday, we began our day by driving into Savannah and parking on the Savannah River front. Everyone 

was on their own from this point and some people decided to visit Tybee Island after a short visit to the city. 

Most people enjoyed the day visiting various Savannah Squares and the city market.  
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Teri Besch actually ran into Forest Gump!  The weather was perfect and each of us brought back plenty 

memories from our one day visit to this historic city.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Saturday we started our day by visiting the Richmond Hill Historical Society and Museum. There we 

learned about the impact of Henry Ford on this once impoverished area of coastal Georgia known as Bryan 

Neck. At the time of his arrival the population there was about 830 uneducated sick people. By the time he 

left the population had grown, disease was eliminated or brought under control and schools became a way 

of life. Henry did all this at a loss, though he did want to make money he never did.  
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Following our visit to the Historical Society, we visited another 

Henry Ford preservation project, Fort McAllister State Park. 

Fort McAllister was the last roadblock to Sherman’s march to 

Savannah. Our group was allowed to drive our cars onto the 

grounds of the Fort and enjoy a private tour lead by a park 

ranger in period dress.  

 Henry Ford saved this treasure for posterity and we are 

very grateful for this history restored.  

 The tour was topped off 

with a fine dinner a Love’s 

Seafood Restaurant.  Our cars 

were put on display in front of 

the restaurant while we dined. 

We were seated in the banquet 

room with a view. Pat Tyler 

presented the mileage awards 

for last year. Our dinner was 

topped off with a spectacular 

sunset that evening.   
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MAFFI News 

 Order your bricks today! 

Dear Model A Friends and Supporters of the Museum,  

We will be ordering bricks at the end of May for installation at the museum before 2018 

Model A Day.  If you have been thinking about ordering a brick 'In Memory' or 'In Honor' of someone near and dear to 

you, or if your club/region doesn't have a brick at the museum with its name on it, now would be a great time to do 

it.  Each brick is $150 and the form can be found at www.maffi.org.  Our website has changed and the brick order 

form can be found under the tab “Store”.  

Don't forget to send the check and form to our new address: 

MAFFI 

P O Box 28 

Peotone, IL  60468-0028 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

As always, we appreciate your continued support. 

Marsha Quesnel, MAFFI Trustee    clubcontact@maffi.org 

The Tech 

Corner 

http://www.maffi.org/
mailto:clubcontact@maffi.org
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The Southside Spy     

(Editor’s Note: We are happy to announce the return of 
the Southside Spy Network, which has been engaged in 
deep-cover activities for some time, with the results being 
this current report.  As before, factual information is 
always sought, however, misstatements, distortions and 
outright fabrications will also be strongly considered). 

After a tireless and long investigation we are able to 
report on the targeted subject, one who was formerly 
an esteemed member of our club…now, we’re not so 
sure.  

Having simply walked out of his court-ordered 
Sensitivity Training several months ago, the Spy has 
learned that our unnamed subject was finally 
apprehended. The outcome was not without its 
moments of drama; this man, identified only with his 
initials, B.S., in order to spare his family any 
embarrassment, made a desperate escape attempt 
aboard what he claimed was a “Ford Model A midget 
concept car.” Disaster was averted when, confused 
about his whereabouts once reaching the end of the 
driveway, the subject returned to his point of 
departure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are happy to report that Mr. B.S. is responding 
well to his continued treatment, although he is still 
unable to accept that his “concept car” was actually 
an airplane tug.  Perhaps he thought it was related to 
one of his many tractors. 

Regardless, it is believed that he will be allowed to 
rejoin his activities with the club sometime this 
summer. 

 
 

 

 

2018 National Events 

 

MARC Membership Meet 

Granville, OH 
April 12-15, 2018 

You are invited to Granville, OH, located approximately 25 miles east of 

Columbus. The town was settled in 1805 by Revolutionary War veterans, 

mostly from New England, and resembles a New England Village. 

Granville is also home to Dennison University. 

Host Hotel: Cherry Valley Lodge, 800-788-8808, code MARC. 

Singles/Doubles are $99 +tax. 

For more info, visit the MARC website: modelarestorers.org  

 

(More events on the following page…..) 

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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MARC National Meet 

Branson, MO 
June 24-July 1, 2018 

The 2018 National Meet will be in wonderful Branson, MO, and 

include such events as a dinner cruise on the Branson Belle Riverboat, 

Grand Tour to Silver Dollar City, Scenic RR tour into Arkansas, and 

more. 

For more info, visit the MARC website: modelarestorers.org 

 

 

 

MAFCA National Meet 

Reno-Sparks, NV 
June 24-29, 2018  ddd 

Hosted by the Northern California Regional Group 

For more information and Early Bird registration, visit: 

http://ncrgmafca.com/2018MAFCAConvention/2018index.html 

 

 

 

 

MARC NATIONAL TOUR 

ELKINS, WEST VIRGINIA 

September 17-20,2018 

Bring your Model A and family to this historic town in north 

central West Virginia, filled with history, charm and beautiful 

countryside. 

Come make your “Mountain Memories” here with your other 

family in “Almost Heaven,” “Wild and Wonderful,” Elkins, 

West Virginia. 

Don (304) 516-1834 or Jim (304) 290-2930 

 

MAFCA NATIONAL  

AWARDS BANQUET 

Tucson, AZ 

November 27 – December 1, 2018 

Join us as we close out the year with our annual Award Banquet in 

beautiful Tucson, AZ.    Watch for further details. 

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
http://ncrgmafca.com/2018MAFCAConvention/2018index.html
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Items For Sale

  FOR SALE: (NEW) 7 x 16 Flatbed trailer. 

GVWR 7000 LBS. Radial Tires (low mileage) 

Removable Fender. Dexter Axles 

Manufactured by Hooper Trailer 

 Asking $1,995. Contact: Pat Tyler– 

Pat@patpamtyler.com or 239-860-2726. 

     
   

  WANTED:  (New) Need a restorable 1928-29 

Model A Ford Roadster Pickup or major body 

parts such as cab. Any help appreciated.  

  Tom Gormley  -   203-405-1893 

t27sedan@aol.com 

Member of Model A Restorers Club of America.   
 

    FOR SALE: (New)1931 Slant Windshield Town 

Sedan. “B” engine with Riley Overhead Valve Head; 

Carter downdraft carb; exhaust header; engine 

develops around 110 HP. 1939 Ford transmission; 

Borg Warner O/D. Also has trailer hitch, 2 

speedometers, and much more. Inquire for full list.  

Black on Black, all steel car. $29,500. 

 Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 

FOR SALE: 1931 Model A Deluxe Tudor. All 

original, black on black. 

Good condition with extra parts. 

Bought from Roy Frost. Asking $14,000 

 

 

 

 

 

Call Doug 256-237-5802 

FOR SALE:  A 1930 Model A Ford Coupe 

with rumble seat.  This car belonged to my 

brother who passed away last month.  The car 

is in my possession as he left no 

wife/children.  The car is running, has 

hydraulic brakes.  Glass/interior is in good 

condition and paint is in fair condition.  Car is 

also a 12 volt system.  Please call for more 

info.  Pictures can be provided upon 

request.  Asking $10,000. 

Larry Pettis, 229-344-3413. 

   

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but 

all copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, 

or I may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL 

     FOR SALE: 1931 S/W Town Sedan. Nice paint; 

cranks and runs well. Interior okay, but not show 

quality. In Oxford, AL. Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 

 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available. Email Jim 

Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call (770) 710-2153 

FOR SALE: 1931 Deluxe Model A Roadster. 

Indented firewall.  Runs and drives.  Asking 

$12,500. Contact: Gary Doner – 

gdoner4822@comcast.net or 239-860-2726. 

        

 

mailto:Pat@patpamtyler.com
mailto:t27sedan@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
mailto:gdoner4822@comcast.net
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Club Items 

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org         

 

 

 

 

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215 

 or  besch105@comcast.net 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

jamesrj@charter.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:jamesrj@charter.net
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                 Invitation to join Model “A” Restorers Club 
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $45.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $55.00 ( ) International $61.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

Model A Restorers Club Purpose: 

The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

The Southside A’s Newsletter: 

The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of 

the Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of 

copyrighted articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily 

reflect the views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

 

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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